CONGRATS

One of our 7th graders was the recent
recipient of The Ignite the Spirit
Scholarship. Ignite the Spirit began in 2003
and provides support in many different
ways to Chicago Fire Department families.

STATIONS OF THE CROSS
All are welcome to join our school
children this Lent for Stations
of the Cross on Friday March 28th
and April 11th at 1:30 pm in Church.

Together, in
school and as a

communlty, we
find meaningful
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